
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Heifer "Read to Feed" Fund-raising Donation Collection 

E/IC/SC/17/153 

24th May, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 We have joined the Heifer "Read to Feed" Fund-raising campaign.  We would like to promote 

caring and sharing by helping the poor in Mainland China.  In the meantime, students will be able to 

experience the joy of helping others. 

 

 We distributed the leaflets and, "The Power Of Reading record form," to students in April.  

Students should return the reading record form on or before 25th May, 2018 (Friday).  The 

sponsorship form and this reply slip should be handed in on or before 31st May, 2018 (Thursday). 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

        Ng Sui Lan 

        Headmistress 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------�------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip                    E/IC/SC/17/153 

Heifer "Read to Feed" Fund-raising Donation Collection 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

 

  □ My child has done the Heifer "Read to Feed" fund-raising campaign and has raised $_________.  

  

  □ My child has not done the Heifer "Read to Feed" fund-raising campaign.  

 
 

                                  Parent’s Signature :                                         

 

                                  Parent’s Name   :                                         

 

                                  Student’s Name  :                          (Class:        ) 

 

                                  Date           :                                         

* Please tick at the appropriate box. 

 


